
  

COUNTY COUNCIL ELECTION CAMPAIGN  -  WE NEED EVERYONE’S HELP! 

  

We are going door-to-door to speak to voters in Bideford every Saturday between 

now and the County Council Elections on May 1st.   This is a really effective way 

of gaining support for Huw’s campaign and volunteers are very welcome to join 

us.  No experience needed!  We will give you all the information you need and 

team you up with an experienced canvasser. 

This Saturday, April 5th 

  

We will be door knocking in East-the-Water.  Meet at 10.45 for 11 am at the Royal 

Hotel car park on the corner of Sation Road and Torrington Street, EX39 

4AE.   Contact Tracey on 07421 76730 or press@torridge.greenparty.org.uk   if 

you would like to join us.   

  

Saturdays 12th, 19th 

  

For meeting place on these Saturdays please contact Tracey as above. 

  

Saturday, April 26th 

  

We will meet on the Quay in Bideford adjacent to the long bridge at 10 am.   We 

will have a very visible stall here so that people can see the Green Party are 

active.   We will be giving you A6 cards which remind people not to forget to vote 

on 1st May. 
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HUW’S CAMPAIGN LEAFLET 

  

We are busy at the moment getting Huw’s leaflet delivered to every house in his 

ward which covers the District Council seats of Bideford North and East plus 

Littleham, Landcross, Saltrens, Monkleigh, Alverdiscott so if you can offer to 

deliver in one of the these please contact Keith on kfalandarch@btinternet.com or 

phone me, see below,  before this Friday and we can get a bunch of leaflets to 

you which will take about one hour to deliver. 

  

Social Media 

  

It is a great help if you are able to engage with our social media accounts. A short 

comment on a post and/or sharing it really helps others to see our content.  

  

Find us on: 

  

Torridge Green Party on Facebook  

  

Torridge Greens on Instagram  

  

Cllr Huw Thomas on Facebook.  

  

Put up a Vote Green poster if you live in Bideford East. 

  

The more posters people see, the bigger the buzz.   Contact Ruth Funnell (see 

below) to ask for one.  We have window posters and stakeboards for the front 

garden. 

  

Many thanks 

  

Ruth Funnell, Secretary     07522 528175 

    

  

Published and promoted by Keith Funnell on behalf of the Green Party, both at Fairlight, 

Torridge view, Torrington, EX38 8DN. 
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